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Applications being accepted for 
Construction Worker and Contractor 

Competency Certificates 
 

(Kahnawake – 12, Enniskó:wa/ March 2015) The Community Protection Unit of 
the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the community that 
applications are being accepted for Construction Worker Competency 
Certificates and Contractor Competency Certificates.  
 
These certificates are a requirement for any community member to gain 
employment or a sub-contract on the Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre Expansion 
and Renovation project. 
 
Applications will be available beginning on Monday March 16, 2015 at the 
Community Protection Unit building. A processing fee applies.  
 
For more information, contact Coordinator Occupational Safety and Health, Louie 
Stacey, at (450) 632-0635.  
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